
44th November Cup 2022  
Information from the organizer for all participants 
 
1. The dispatcher and the paddock are located in the Rüdersdorf Museum Park. 
Entry is only possible via Vogelsdorfer Straße/Hennigsbrücke. The entrance to the 
paddock is possible: 
Wednesday 26.10.22 from 2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m 
Thursday 27.10.22 from 8:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m 
Friday 10/28 from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m 
 
2. The paper check begins on Friday at 10.00 a.m. with the German EM participants, 
at the same time the DMSB registration (DM) is carried out for these drivers. 
Afterwards, from 11:00 a.m. to around 2:30 p.m., the foreign EM participants will 
follow. This is followed by the classic EM participants (vintage), so that all national 
drivers can register between 3:30 p.m. and 8:00 p.m. 
 
3. After the technical inspection of the motorcycle, it must be taken to the Parc 
Ferme. The motorcycle must be parked on an environmental mat (mat made of 
absorbent material, approx. 60 x 80 cm). 
 
4. Please note that exit 5 Rüdersdorf/ Woltersdorf is closed on the Road “Berliner 
Ring (A 10)”; please use exit 4 “Fredersdorf/ Vogelsdorf “or exit 6 “Erkner “. 
 
5. Supply is possible in the paddock from Thursday. Electrical connections for mobile 
homes/caravans cannot be provided. 
 
6. Summer time ends from Saturday to Sunday; On Sunday the clocks have to be set 
back 1 hour! It is started on Sunday according to the current standard time. 
 
7. Helloween takes place in the rear area of the Museum Park on Sundays from 
around 3 p.m. until evening. The visitors have to pass the paddock. We ask for your 
understanding that there will be a "brisk movement" in the afternoon; slow driving and 
mutual consideration is necessary. 
 
The organization team wishes you an accident-free journey. 
 
 
 
MC Woltersdorf e.V.                                                          Rüdersdorf, 19.10.2022 


